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The Board of Directors set a public hearing for June 19, 2024, at 7:00 pm (“Regular 
Board Meeting”).  The Board Meeting will be held at the District Office located at 
8930 Placer Road, Redding, CA.  Please refer to the posted agenda for the most current 
meeting information.  At the public hearing, the proposed rate increases will be pre-
sented and the public will be given an opportunity to comment.  If adopted, the pro-
posed changes will become effective July 1, 2024.    
 
The following is a summary of the recommended adjustments: 

 A $2.00 rate increase is proposed to both the current Base Rate and Water 

Availability Charge (WAC).   

 A $.05 increase is proposed to the Consumption Rate.  

 A $2.50 rate increase is proposed to the Zone A Base Rate Surcharge. 

 A $.03 increase is proposed to the Zone A Consumption Surcharge.  
 

Please see the Proposition 218 Notification for more details. 

The Board of Directors unanimously approved the 2022/2023 financial statements 

presented by Ms. Kalah Horton with Horton, McNulty and Saeteurn.  The Independ-

ent Auditor’s Report contains the opinions of the accounting firm regarding their re-

view of the District’s financial position as of June 30, 2023 and the results of its oper-

ations and changes in net assets and cash flow for the year.  The review was conduct-

ed in conformity with the accounting principles and systems prescribed by the State 

Controller’s Office and State Regulations governing Special Districts.   

Approval of 2022/23 Financial Statements  

Updated Capacity Charges Effective 5-1-24 
In accordance with the District’s Water Master Plan’s Capital Improvement 

Plan Schedule, the Board of Directors unanimously adopted Resolution 2024-

01 amending the District’s Fee Schedule to include the updated Capacity 

Charges as shown below.  The updated charges are effective 5-1-24:    

Meter Size Capacity Charge 

3/4” $ 20,864.00 

1” $ 34,760.00 

1 1/2” $ 69,520.00 



Scheduled Board Meetings: 

The next scheduled Board of Director’s 
Meeting will be held Wednesday,  

May 15, 2024 at 7:00 pm.   

The public is always welcome.  

Average Water Usage  

for the month:  
Compare the usage on your water bill with the 

average of the District.     

April’s Average:  1,500 cf.         

The District Office will be closed: 

Memorial Day - May 27th 


